
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDeNT 

Wille Administration Building, Room 300 
160 Convent Avenue 
New York, New York 10031 

TEL: 212.650.7285 
FAX: 212.650,7680 

December 16, 2010 

Dr. and Mrs. Andrew S. Grove 
171 Main Street #278 
Los Altos, CA 94022 

Dear Andy and Eva, 

It was wonderful to meet you last month and I was thrilled to hear from Shelly that you are 
planning to accelerate your commitment to the Grove School of Engineering of The City College 
of New York. You have my personal assurance that we will spend no more than $2 million per 
year, with these funds allocated: 

• 1/3 for scholarships for outstanding students,
• 1/3 for recruitment of outstanding and "rising star., faculty, and
• 1/3 for infrastructure and equipment related needs

Half of each category, on average, will be focused on building our capacity in the Chemical 
Engineering and Biomedical Engineering departments. Given the resources they need, this level 
of support will ensure that our leading disciplines will continue to flourish. If this description 
reflects your priorities, I ask that you sign below and return this agreement to us for our records. 

We will maintain the Dean's commitment to report on an annual basis; I understand that Dean 
Barba will have an annual report ready for you shortly and I look forward to sharing it with you 
and to seeing you both again this spring. 

Thank you for believing in the promise of CCNY. Please know that you have our deepest 
gratitude for creating new possibilities and setting expectations here ever higher. 

With warmest regards to you both for a wonderful New Year, 

fo�� 
Lisa Staiano-Coico 
President 
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